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Yulia Tsvetkova





Dear Prosecutor,

I am happy to hear that Yulia Tsvetkova, an artist and activist from Komsomolsk-on-Amur, has been released from house arrest on 16 March. 

But she remains under travel restrictions, and criminal and administrative proceeding instigated against her for promoting women’s rights and LGBTI rights are still ongoing.

I urge you to take all necessary steps to end Yulia Tsvetkova’s prosecution, under both criminal and administrative charges, and to lift the travel restrictions against her. 

Yours sincerely,

